

UTAH VALLEY UNIVERSITY

OFFICE of ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

January 13, 2011

Chuck Allison Associate Professor College of Technology & Computing MS 129

Dear Chuck,

On behalf of Academic Affairs and myself, I would like to personally thank you for your service and commitment in the preparation of the 2010 Northwest Commission on Colleges & Universities (NWCCU) self-study report.

This accreditation process involved a collaborative effort from many faculty, staff, and administrators. The completion of a successful comprehensive self-study is critical in helping UVU look to the future and move forward in fulfilling its mission and goals, under the new accreditation standards of NWCCU.

Thank you for your commitment to UVU and for your service on this important project.

Best Regards,

Mohammed A. El-Saidi, Ph.D.

Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs

UVU Liaison for NWCCU

Utah Valley University

801-863-8517

Mohammed.El-Saidi@uvu.edu